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20th October 2020 

           

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the launch event, for Numbots!   

 

Fairlands Primary School will be holding a Numbots day on Friday 6th November. Numbots 

is a fun and challenging programme designed to help pupils practise counting and improve 

their recall of number bonds, alongside addition and subtraction facts. Numbots will be 

launched for all pupils from Nursery-Y1. 

 

We invite ALL children to bring in a donation of £1 to dress up as a robot (Numbot) on 

Friday 6th November. We really want for all of the children and staff to be immersed in a 

whole school experience of numbers and Maths! Outfits could include shiny or metallic 

items of clothing. Alternatively, if you wish to create any robot accessories, using everyday 

items such as cardboard and foil, this would be great too! We do not want for you to buy 

anything special as we’re sure that the children have plenty of clothing at home that would 

be suitable. 

 

On Numbots day, there will be lots of fun and active learning opportunities across the 

school. In the Early Years and Y1, activities will be based around number facts and counting. 

In Y2 and KS2, there will be a relaunch of ‘Times Table Rockstars’, with times table facts 

forming the basis of their activities.  

 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to seeing the children dressed as Numbots, 

during our launch day! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Robert Staples 

HEADTEACHER 

 

 


